Beach Committee Meeting 9/13/22
Start: 8:00 pm
End: 8:57pm
Prepared by: Steve Koenigsberg
Attendance: Michelle Cromwell, Steve Koenigsberg, Chris Kleinwaks, Glen Katz, Charlie Bogusat
Discussion:
Summer Wrap Up Discussion
Discussed areas we can work to improve for next season
	Changes to swim lessons / lifeguard responsibilities / facilities
Drum Pool Discussion - Guscos is completing the work at the Drum pool so we can schedule pool closing
Circus Pool – pool is ready to be closed working on scheduling date with CPO company
Discussed replacing the beach one building doors (bathroom / concession stand) – agreed to hold off until next season
Finishing up inventory and storage of all beach equipment – being stored at Shed at Drum Pool
FYI - $100 check to Rich Carlson from WML.  WML was scheduled to attend the lifeguard competition but a last minute date change made it so we could not attend, but we committed to share costs of the shirts.  Charlie to deliver in person. Line 503.05
Discussed next season sand delivery and if better way to have dropped and covered to avoid losing to wind prior to spreading on beach.  
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